
Dear Colleagues 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that the 6th Asia-Pacific Conference on Few Body 

Problems in Physics (APFB 2014) will be held near Adelaide, South Australia, 

from April 7-11 next year. For more information please check the web page: 

 

http://www.physics.adelaide.edu.au/cssm/workshops/apfb2014/ 

 

We will begin to approach invited possible speakers early next month. 

 

As the meeting will be held in relatively small, historic town we urge attendees to 

register as soon as possible and certainly well before the end of February. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Anthony Thomas 

 


